BULLETIN

AB 474 Remains in Full Force and Effect

The Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners is issuing this Bulletin to clarify confusion concerning the current need to adhere to the requirements of AB 474.

Please be advised that the requirements of AB 474 regarding the issuance of prescriptions for controlled substances, remains in full force and effect. Information that may have been received concerning the Board of Medical Examiners' (BME) decision to reevaluate the its regulations relating to the imposition of discipline for violations of AB 474 by a licensee governed by the BME, does not in any way affect the requirements imposed by AB 474, nor does it affect dental prescribers' responsibility for adhering to those requirements.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Dental Board office at (702) 486-7044.

Thank you.

The Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners